
Statement from Carrick-on-Suir Motor Club. 

 

19/11/2010 

 

We are disappointed to have to resort to issuing a statement on this issue but feel it 

necessary to clarify the matter and put an end to the mis-information being posted 

on the following rally forum: http://www.rallyforums.com/forum/ 

 

On our initial dates application for the first draft we did apply for the 31/10/2011, 

which is the same, date as our 2010 event without realising the move of the bank 

holiday hence the move of the Fasnet Rally. We immediately contacted MI to change 

this application to the 22/23 Oct only to again realise this date clashes with a round 

of the Forestry Championship. We finally proposed the 6/11/2011 to MI on the 

3/10/2010 by email (see copy of same below) but for some reason this did not 

appear on the 2nd draft at the CAC of 14/10/2010. 

 

We hope this fully clarifies the situation and puts an end to the mis-information and 

rumours being stated. 

 

Regarding a final date for the Carrick-on-Suir Motor Club’s Historic Stages Rally for 

2011 we have asked Mr Frank O Mahoney chairman of the AMMC to convene a 

meeting between the associated clubs to find a suitable date for all concerned. The 

date that will be printed in the 2011 calendar, which is gone to print, shall remain 

provisional until a resolution has been found. Once the date is agreed it will be 

posted on our website www.carrickonsuirmotorclub.com and hopefully the December 

/ January MI bulletin. 

 

END 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

----- Original Message -----  

From: Carrick on Suir Motor Club  

To: info@motorsportireland.com  

Cc: markphelan@gmail.com; dosheatingplumbing@yahoo.ie  

Sent: Sunday, October 03, 2010 9:08 PM 

Subject: Re: Change of date for Historic Stages Rally 

 

Attention:  CAC / Dates for 2010 

 

Further to my recent request to have the date for our Historic Stages Rally changed 

for 2011, we have now been informed that a counting round  

Of the Forestry Championship is due to take place on the revised date we requested 

i.e. 22nd & 23rd October, we now wish to apply for Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th 

November 2011. For our Historic Stages Rally. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Regards 

 

Ann Fitzgerald 

The Cross, Mooncoin, Co. Kilkenny. (Via Waterford) 

051 895238 

info@carrickonsuirmotorclub.com 

www.carrickonsuirmotorclub.com 

 


